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Work on the 
Golden Board 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

It was wonderful to see and chat to so many of you this week during Parent Consultations.  A 
good partnership between school and parents really does support children in their learning and 
development so thank you for attending. 
 

The children have been busy this week. Squirrels have been looking at bees and Otters have 
been watching in awe at spiders spinning webs.  This is all part of literacy learning using 
engaging books and exploring themes arising from them.  
 

Tag Rugby had a second session this week. There are still places if your child would like to join 
in on Wednesdays after school. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has made the effort to reverse park this week in the car park.  It 
does make a difference to the safety of the children. Thank you also for respecting the need of 
some to use the disabled parking bays. I speak from personal experience how frustrating it is if 
you cannot park safely with a blue badge. 
 

Thank you to the Friends for their fundraising efforts. Tonight, they have organised a Wine and 
Wisdom evening. I just hope the questions are not too challenging! 
 

Finally, I recognise there has been a lot of sickness this term and last.  Regular attendance is 
important for success in school so please bear this in mind for children who may feel ‘a little 
under the weather’.  We will always call you if your child feels really poorly during the day. 
Have a good week   Julie Simmons 

Mice: 
William Brown 
 

Squirrels: 
Louis Butts 
& Freddie Gosden 

 

Otters:  
Harry Bushell 
& Silvia Rosier 
 

Badgers:  
Aldous Sharp 
& Elsie Brown  

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

ICT 
Monday 

 
 
 

           Club  
Will be drawn at 

tonight’s Friends Event. 
Next draw - 24th 

February 

 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Love:  

Indie C  Eliza H 

George B  Lotti M 

Ella-Rose MB  Jess GG 

 

Respect: 

Archie E  Matteo R 

Bonnie M  Eliza H 

Roman B  Jess GG 

 

Perseverance:  

Jess GG  Eliza H 

Harriet J 

Housepoints 

Red 1567 Yellow 2029 

Green 1170 Blue 1219 

Forthcoming Friends Events 

◆ Supper & School Quiz - TONIGHT 
◆ Enjoy your meal & good luck ☺ 

Forest school  
this week 

2.2.23 Mice Y2 Y4 

Forest 
School 
Sculpture 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  


